
Recreation Meeting:  1/22/2018 

  

Attendees: Dina Cutting, Charles Smith, Denett Guerin, Steve Small, Luke Prince, Curtis 
Shepard 

6:00 PM meeting started. 

  

Discussed Baseball.  Luke mentioned Rumors Norwich and Hartford may drop recreation 
baseball. Concern with ease of scheduling games if true and having enough games for a 
season.  Steve confirmed they were still in Recreation ball for now so all decided not to stay the 
course.   

K Parents question. why they pay for ski program.  No bus but Steve pointed out they do take 
Dartmouth ski school instructor time 

  

Dina raised question about whether recreation sports should be canceled when the school has a 
snow day. The counter argument is the weather may be poor for school in the morning but fine 
by the evening when basketball games are played. For now this is tabled until a policy review 
takes place. 

Talked about adding an Administration Fee when a refund from a sign up is requested.  Nothing 
voted on. 

Steve reported 9 scholarships for skiing and 3 for basketball. 

Meeting ended 6:35 PM 

 


